
  
 

Yes, I want to share my information so my child can earn deposits for attendance  

Student’s Date of Birth: 

1 

Step 

The Green Form 

School Name: 

Your Information 

Cell Phone Number: 

To return this form either: 

Parent/Guardian Name:  Email Address: 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  Today’s Date: 

Take a picture and email it to: 
collegekids@stlouis-mo.gov 

Return it to your child’s 
teacher 

Attendance Consent 

No, I do not want to share my information, and my child will not earn deposits for attendance 

Student’s Name: 

 



 

 

Step 

 

Details for the Incentive and Newsletter 

 In order to qualify for the attendance program, I give my consent for the St. Louis Public School District (SLPS) or charter 

school to share my child or dependent’s school attendance information and student identification number with the 

Treasurer’s Office and its financial and administrative partners (including but not limited to 1st Financial Federal Credit 

Union and VistaShare) for the sole purpose of College Kids program management and participation, and to provide 

additional monetary awards to my child in his/her College Kids savings account.  

I understand the Treasurer’s Office will treat school attendance information as confidential in conformity with all 

federal, state, and local laws, including but not limited to the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act, will not release 

any information to any parties not explicitly set forth in this agreement, and that any school attendance information will 

be used for the sole purposes of administering the College Kids program. I understand that participation in the College 

Kids program is voluntary.  

I am the parent or legal guardian of the student named below, and hereby fully release and discharge the SLPS and 

Charter Schools’ officers, employees and agents from any and all liabilities arising out of or in connection with the above 

described data sharing relative to College Kids. 

Because your child is part of the College Kids Savings program, they are also eligible to receive a free quarterly 

newsletter just for kids, with contests and special articles about money from our team at 1st Financial Credit Union. 

 


